Save the Date!! 

18 October 2003 
The IEEE Foundation cordially invites all Florida IEEE Sections and Chapters to 

Volunteers In Philanthropy (VIP) Training 

To meet the challenging needs of expanding and increasing IEEE-related charitable programs, the IEEE Foundation created the VIP Program to create a greater awareness of philanthropy and to encourage the growth of the philanthropic culture.

If you, or your local IEEE Section or Chapter, are interested in seeking or increasing funds to support a worthwhile program, VIP Training is for you!  VIP Training can help you:

[image: image1.png]



Organize your Section or Chapter charitable goals
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Develop skills to approach current and prospective donors to garner support
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Build awareness for IEEE-related philanthropic efforts 
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Receive support from IEEE Development Office staff
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Network with other VIPs throughout the Region and eventually throughout the world.

When:
18 October 2003

10:00 am to 2:00pm

Lunch will be served

Where:
Hyatt Regency Westshore

6200 Courtney Campbell Causeway

Tampa, FL

To register for the 18 October VIP Training in Tampa, FL, please contact Karen Nowicki by email at k.nowicki@ieee.org or by phone at +1 732-562-3939.
